
 

 

Date: 06 August 2025 
 

 

Re: CANCELLATION OF RFP016/2025 - APPOINTMENT OF A PROFESSIONAL SERVICE 

PROVIDER TO FACILITATE THE DEVELOPMENT AND IMPLEMENTATION OF CROSS-

CUTTING GOVERNMENT OPERATION VULINDLELA TITLING PROGRAMME AND TO 

DEVELOP A REPORT THAT ADDRESSES THE CAUSES OF THE TITLING SYSTEMIC 

CHALLENGES ON BEHALF OF NATIONAL TREASURY CITIES SUPPORT PROGRAMME 

(CSP). 

 

Dear Bidder, 

 

Thank you for submitting a proposal for the above-mentioned tender.  Unfortunately, the DBSA has 

taken a decision to cancel the abovementioned tender due to bid prices being higher than the budget. 

 

The DBSA apologises for any inconvenience caused. Queries may be directed to Zipho Moselakgomo 

on Ziphoscm@dbsa.org  

 

The Development Bank of Southern Africa (DBSA) appreciates your interest in this tender.  We 

encourage you to continuously participate in future Tender invites that the Bank advertises on an 

ongoing basis. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

___________________________ 

Mohamed Ganchi 

Chief Procurement Officer 

 

 

Date: ________________ 
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